Your Community Council Needs You!
 
It's that time of year again! We're on the search for that increasingly endangered species, a willing volunteer!
We are looking for a minimum of 2 new Community Councillors.  
It doesn't matter if you have no experience, all that is required is a desire to improve your local community and a couple of hours of your time on a regular basis. 
This time, we really do need your help. The continuation of the Community Council relies on volunteers coming forward now!
 
 If you would like to find out more, please do not hesitate to contact me on 676246 or email  kohanlon70@hotmail.co.uk
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Karen O'Hanlon, Chair
 
 
Wind turbines and community ownership
 
You should by now have a questionnaire from Howgate Community Council (HCC) seeking your views on wind farm developments and community ownership.  We are interested in your views because if Spurlens Rig goes ahead we (HCC) and our neighbouring Community Councils will be required to take a decision.  Community ownership offers considerable financial gains but can come with big risks - the greater the risk, the greater the gain.
 
We really do need your views.  Please return your completed forms to Karen, Jan, Jenny or Elizabeth.
 
Thank you
 
Karen O'Hanlon, Chair
kohanlon70@hotmail.co.uk
